

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS
Tel: 01425 625400
Fax: 01425 625425
enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk

www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

17th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Parent Forum – Thursday 23rd November 5.30pm

I would like to invite you to a Parent Forum on Thursday 23rd November from 5.30pm to 6pm.

We recently sent out a link to a parent survey and I would like to share the results and our proposed responses to them. I would also welcome feedback in relation to our new approach to internal truancy.

The meeting will be held in the school canteen. I hope to see as many of you at the meeting as possible.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Anderson Headteacher

